
 

 

June 7th, 2017 
 

SNJM EVENTS: 

 

Congregational Leadership Assembly Meeting in Longueuil: The Leadership Assembly Video 

Report was prepared by the US_Ontario Team and was narrated by Sr. Maureen Delaney. See link: 
Leadership Assembly Video Report from the PLT and click on:  “Watch Video”. 

The Manitoba Team reported on:  

a) Susan: being a small aging province;  

b) Lorraine: the challenge and the grace of inter-generational and;  

c) Alice: mission focus. 

 

Invitation: You are welcome to attend a recital performance by music students and friends of Sister 

Josephine Chudzik on Sunday, June 11th 2017 at 2 PM.  This recital will take place at the Despins 

Residence Chapel.  

 

Can you help?: “Sisters and Associates – I am collecting information, during the month of June, 

for an article that looks at the ‘mission’ of our Holy Names in the area of assistance to Immigrants 

and Refugees in Winnipeg, the province of Manitoba, Kenora and elsewhere, not just now but in the 

past. Sr. Judith Anne Kenway, snjm, taught English to newcomers for example. Do you have 

experiences or photos to share? If anyone can help with memories or other information, I can 

interview you or we can correspond via e-mail.   Many thanks in advance for your help. Please 

contact Chris Butterill at: christine.butterill@umanitoba.ca or (204) 269-2750.” 

 

Thank you Notes:  

• Dear SNJM, Thank you for attending the dinner. It was appreciated more than words could 

say.  Human Rights Team, SMA 

• We are humbled by your continued generosity and love for our beautiful school. Please pass 

along our sincere gratitude to the whole SNJM Community.  In faith and love, Connie & 

Georgine. SMA. 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 

 

The sick and those who are in need: 

• Around the Academy:  Please pray for students and staff as we begin exams on June 7th.  
 

Those who have died and those who mourn their loss: 

• Sister Constance Lovcik (in religion Sister Constanza Marion), SNJM-US-ON, who 

departed this life on May 28, 2017. Sister Constance had celebrated 92 years of life and 72 

years of religious profession. 

• On May 30th, Catherine David (SMA Faculty) and her husband, Francis and son Quin 

welcomed the birth of Brady Alexander. Sadly, on June 3rd, Francis' mother died of a brain 

aneurysm. 
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